

OMB Control No. 0920-1154 Exp. Date:03/31/2026

The public reporting burden of this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and completing and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to - CDC/ATSDR Reports Clearance Officer; 1600 Clifton Road NE, MS D-74, Atlanta, Georgia 30333 ATTN: PRA (0920-1154).

Recruitment Materials - Interviews

Tribal Leaders

Date

January 9, 2024

Project Summary

The goal of this in depth interview is to collaborate and learn about your opinions and insights on the current concussion and mild Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) medical discharge instructions. This information will help us develop appropriate concussion discharge instructions for adult Alaska Natives, American Indians, Native people, and Tribal members. This project is being conducted for the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, also known as the CDC.

Email Text

Subject: CDC Individual Interview on Concussion Discharge Instructions

Hello!

The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Banyan Communications are updating the current medical discharge instructions for traumatic brain injuries and concussions.

We are asking Tribal Leaders to share their thoughts and opinions about the concussion discharge instructions in a 1-hour, individual interview via Zoom. Information you provide will help us develop appropriate materials before they are released to medical providers and shared with the community. Participants will receive \$50, and all data and information received will be kept private and destroyed after the study. If you are interested in participating, please follow this link.

We appreciate you considering sharing your opinions and perspectives, and we look forward to hearing from you!